

June 2, 2014

Mr. Kenneth Allen Kenneth J. Allen and Associates P.C. 1109 Glendale Boulevard Valparaiso, IN 46383

Dear Mr. Allen,

As a friend of civic education in Indiana, you have made a significant impact on the future of Indiana's youth. I have enclosed a copy of an ad that appeared in the April 2014 edition of the ISBA's *Res Gestae* acknowledging your support. I have shared it to ensure you know how much the students in Indiana have benefitted from your support.

What you can't see very well in the photo were the tears and trembling hands of the high school team that won the Indiana State Finals in 2013. **They went on to place fourth in the nation among 56 teams competing in the national competition in April.** The Fishers High School students represented our state well, and I heard many positive comments from the national judges throughout the competition.

Thank you again for ensuring civic education in Indiana thrives. As these students move forward in their educational and professional careers, they will draw on this competitive experience. Their public speaking, critical thinking, poise and teamwork skills will only improve as they move forward.

Thank you for being a supporter of these students' progress.

Sincerely,

Charles R. Dunlap, J.D.

Executive Director

P.S. The Foundation is hosting a professional training for new teachers in June. This fall we will add 25 new schools using the *We The People* curriculum, and 750 additional students ready to discuss constitutional principles.

cc: Don Asher

You changed the lives of Hoosier students



We The People students in Indiana benefit from your donations. Whether you donated as a Fellow, to civic education or when you renewed your dues, you made a difference in the lives of more than 6,000 Hoosier students studying We The People.

Thanks to you, Hoosier students find the U.S Constitution relevant. They are informed about U.S. history. They are engaged in their communities now and in the future. Thank you for your support.

VISIONARY FIRMS

BARNES & THORNBURG LLP



Bamberger, Foreman, Oswald & Hahn, LLP Taft/

SPECIAL THANKS:

Timothy J. Abeska, Kenneth J. Allen, Jane Baker in honor of William J. Baker, Barnes & Thornburg LLP, The Boren Foundation, Church, Church, Hittle & Antrim, Alexandra DeHaven, Evansville Bar Foundation, Faegre Baker Daniels LLP, Faegre Baker Daniels Foundation, Peter Francis Geraci, Kirk Grable, GTECH Indiana LLC, Heritage Fund (Bartholomew County Community Foundation), Indiana Society of the Children of the American Revolution, Indiana State Bar Association, Indiana University Maurer School of Law, John W. Anderson Foundation, Keffer Barnhart LLP, Lake County Bar Association, Alexander P. Orlowski, Pierre F. and Enid Goodrich Foundation, Randolph County Bar Association, Geoffrey G. Slaughter, Tri Kappa Philanthropic Sorority, and Winchester Foundation.

Still time to help!

Your donations strengthen this public-private partnership in civic education.

www.inbf.org 317-269-2415

